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Looking for 

Spirit Wear?  
 

Get it fast by ordering from our 
overstock inventory! Follow 
this link to see the available 
items and to place your order.  
Payment can be sent to the 
school or via CheddarUp. Items 
  will be sent to your 
  child at school 
  once payment is 
  received.  
 

 

 

 3/16: PTH Meeting at 

6:30 
 

 4/8: Flower orders due 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How to Get 

    (and stay!)    

 Involved: 
 

 Join us for the PTH meeting 
every 3rd Wednesday of each 
month!  
 

 Email the PTH at 
hawkhollowpth@gmail.com 
 

 Join us on Facebook! Hawk 
Hollow Elementary PTH 
 

 Check out HH Spirit Wear! 
https://inspired-design.net/ 
 

 Become a member of the PTH! 
Donate here. 

 

       Teacher  
    Appreciation 

 
The PTH makes sure  
our staff knows how  
much they are appreciated 
throughout the year and 
especially during Teacher 
Appreciation Week! Help show 
our staff how amazing they are! 
Make an easy donation that will 
support our efforts by clicking 
on the links below.  

 

Sign Up Genius 
Amazon Wish List 

~PTH board Elections~ 
 

We will be holding elections for the 2022-2023 PTH Executive Board 
at our April meeting. 
 
The board is made up of the positions of President,  
Vice President, 2nd Vice President (two allowed),  
Treasurer, and Secretary (two allowed). 

 

Current board members and other interested parties include: 
• Michele Luparello, Secretary, would like to retain this office. 

• Janel Yaun, President, would like to retain this office. 

• Chuck Renaud would like to move from 2nd Vice-President to Vice-
President or President. 

• Umera Beg would like to move from 2nd Vice-President to Vice-President 

• Kristen Carney is interested in running for 2nd Vice-President 

 
Dana Gilpin is stepping down from her role as Vice-President and Karen 
Skoric will also be transitioning out of her role as Treasurer as she will no 
longer have children attending Hawk Hollow. We would like to thank them 
both for their tremendous dedication and hard work over the years! 
 
Please email Dana Wojnarowski at danalwoj@gmail.com if you are 
interested in any of the offices of the PTH Executive Board. We are urgently 
seeking a Treasurer for next year. Please join us on Wednesday, April 20th 
to elect our new PTH board.  

 

Coming Soon! 
A sneak peek at some 

events throughout the end 
of the school year! 

 

 Spring Flower 
Fundraiser: order forms 
coming home before 
Spring Break 
 

 Daddy Daughter 
Dance : Save the Date: 
May 13th - more 
information coming 
soon! 
 

 Mother Son Event: 
more information 
coming soon! 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdK8cZd4Gi-wVusHadNFHNNew6mpXNHuo9ymdB6rTg-o1hBlg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://my.cheddarup.com/c/2021-2022-pth-events-copy
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https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3T9CI2UPANJFC?ref_=wl_share&fbclid=IwAR3oxfhGetfbbM-R9DIcz7MiwOHWeHdaM3U4vZjNpD8rFLJfayk0mg2RWsQ
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